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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Proposed Amendments to Medway Zoning Bylaw  

Tuesday, November 13, 2018     
 

Pursuant to the Medway Zoning Bylaw and G.L. ch. 40A, §5, the Medway Planning and 

Economic Development Board will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, November 13, 

2018 at 7:00 p.m. to receive comments on a proposed amendment to the Medway Zoning Bylaw, 

last published May 30, 2018. The hearing will occur in Sanford Hall at Medway Town Hall, 155 

Village ST, Medway, MA. The meeting room is accessible via elevator for individuals with 

physical disabilities. 
 

The article has been prepared and submitted for inclusion on the warrant for consideration at the 

November 19, 2018 Fall Town Meeting. The subject matter of the proposed amendment is 

summarized below.  
 

ARTICLE 25 - To see if the Town will vote to revise Section 3.2.B.4 Zoning Board of Appeals 

Powers to authorize the Zoning Board of Appeals to hear and decide on petitions for variances 

including those authorizing a use or activity not otherwise permitted in a particular zoning 

district. 
 

The complete text of the proposed amendment is on file with the Town Clerk and the 

Planning offices at Medway Town Hall, 155 Village Street, Medway, MA and may be reviewed 

during regular business hours. The proposed amendment will be posted online at the Planning 

and Economic Development Board’s web page at the Town’s web site – 

https://www.townofmedway.org/planning-economic-development-board. For further information 

or questions, please contact the Medway Planning office at 508-533-3291. 
 

Interested persons or parties are invited to review the proposed amendment, attend the 

public hearing, and express their views at the designated time and place. Written comments are 

encouraged and may be sent to the Medway Planning and Economic Development Board, 155 

Village Street, Medway, MA 02053 or emailed to: planningboard@townofmedway.org. All 

written comments will be entered into the record during the hearing.   
     

   Andy Rodenhiser 
        Planning & Economic Development Board Chairman  
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